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April 11, 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Re:  Marc Jones Construction, LL.C., dba Sunpro Solar, Change of Name to ADT Solar LLC  
 FEIN: 26-0713358 
 
 

On December 9, 2021, ADT announced that it completed its acquisition of Sunpro Solar, formally 
known as Marc Jones Construction, LL.C. (“MJC”).  MJC currently holds one or more license(s) with your 
department.  
 

ADT is currently undergoing a rebranding exercise which, effective on April 18, 2022, will result in 
MJC changing its name to ADT Solar LLC (“ADT Solar”).  After the name change, ADT Solar intends to 
maintain its license(s) with your department under the name ADT Solar LLC - please advise whether you 
require anything further in order to maintain ADT Solar’s license(s) in good standing after the name change.   
 

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us by email at 
adtsolarregistrations@theprocompanies.com or by phone at 985-238-0864. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
COMPLIANCE DEPARTMENT - Licenses and Registrations  
ADT Solar | gosunpro.com 
Mobile: 985-238-0864 
Email: adtsolarregistrations@theprocompanies.com  
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